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Update about the Interministerial Committee for Restructuring and Privatizations 
 

 

 
Within the frame of timely information to the investment community, EYDAP announces 

that Interministerial Committee for Restructuring and Privatizations, by its decision 

published in Government Gazette 614 / 22.02.2018 revokes its previous decision 195/ 

27.10.2011, concerning the part of the transfer from the Greek State to the SA under 

the name Hellenic Republic Asset Development Fund (HRADF) of 16,967,000 shares of 

EYDAP (15.97% of the share capital) effective from 1.1.2018. 

 

 


